
Book Fair 

We had to reschedule the Book Fair 
this year.  The new revised dates are 
October 29 – November 4.  Thank 
you for your support. 

Dates to Remember 

11/7 ~  First Friday Art Night 
11/9 ~ In-service day ~ No School 
11/10 ~ Holiday ~ No School 
11/26 ~ In-service day ~ No School 
11/27 ~ Thanksgiving ~ No School 
11/28 ~ Vacation Day ~ No School 
 

Cafeteria 

If you are sending a check to school 
to pay for lunches, please make sure 
your child’s first & last name are on 
the memo line on the check.  This is 
to insure that the money is credited 
to the correct account. 

Winter Sports 
 

Girl’s basketball and wrestling will 
tentatively start January 5, 2009.  
Sign-ups and paperwork will be 
handed out during the third week 
of December. 
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Student of the Month 

Congratulations to the following 
students.  They are the Student of 
the Month winners for September: 

8th~Raychel Clark & Cody Neal 
 

7th~Sierra Tillery & Jacob King 
 

6th~Mariah Reauche &  
      Tanner Simpson 
 

Busses 
If your child would like to ride the 
bus home with a friend, a note is 
required.  We can not take the 
information over the phone for 
student safety reasons.  We ask that 
you have the following on the note: 
your child’s first & last name, the 
first & last name of the student they 
are going home with, the bus number 
& the date/dates pertaining to the 
change.  Thank you for your help. 

Art 
Lincoln Savage will have its First 
Friday Art Night November 7. Please 
stop by the Firehouse Gallery on the 
corner of 4th & “H” St. We will be 
displaying some of our 7th grade 
painted salmon projects. 

 

After school help 
Tuesday "Help Night.” We go from 
3:15 until 5:00 when the activity 
busses leave.  Everyone is welcome. 

 

6th Grade Keyboarding 
The 6th grade class is off to a great 
start. We already have 24 students 
out of 142 who have advanced 
from beginner to an intermediate 
level. Remember, the computer lab 
is open at 7:15 a.m. for extra help 
in keyboarding only. I'm very proud 
of the accomplishments I'm 
witnessing in your children. Keep it 
up 6th graders.  Mr. Wardle 
 

Basketball 
The first basketball game is on 
Wednesday, November 12, at 
Lincoln Savage - 4p.m.  Remember 
there is a fee of $100.00 that must 
be paid prior to the first game.  If 
the fee is not paid or arrangements 
not made, your child will not be 
eligible to play. 
 

Thank You 

The company, Thorlo, has donated pairs 
of socks to the PE department for your 
students.  Thank you “Thorlos” for your 
generous donation to our students! 

 

Vaccinations 

ATTENTION ALL 7TH GRADE 
PARENTS/GUARDIANS 

Starting this School Year 2008.  All 
7th graders need one dose of Tdap, 
if it has been at least five years 
since receiving their last Tetanus 
containing vaccine.  The 
EXCLUSION DATE for this 
vaccination is set for NOVEMBER 
19.  This means, starting on 
Wednesday, November 19th your 
child will not be allowed back at 
school until he/she returns with an 
updated shot record showing that 
your child has been given the Tdap 
vaccination. If you have any 
questions call Debbie Scuitto @ 
862-2171 or the Josephine County 
Health Dept @ 474-5325.    

 

 

Donations 

Donations for needy students are 
needed. With the cold weather 
and holidays coming we could use 
any clean, unstained items. i.e.: 
jackets, tennis shoes, school supply 
items, hygiene products (shampoo, 
toothpaste, deodorant, packages 
of socks, etc. 

 


